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July 11, 2024 
 

FLPD INVESTIGATES SHOOTING THAT LEFT TWO DEAD  
AND MULTIPLE OTHERS INJURED 

CLICK HERE FOR VIDEO 
 

UPDATE 7.11.24: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department’s Homicide Unit is actively investigating 
the shooting that occurred on July 8th. As a part of that investigation, detectives have discovered 
surveillance video that depicts the entire shooting, which is graphic, and viewer discretion is advised.  
 

FLPD located the silver suspect vehicle, abandoned, shortly after the shooting. However, the 
suspect(s) have not been identified.  
 

Anyone with information should contact Detective Jennifer Saint-Jean 954-828-5570, Detective 
Jackie Sanchez at 954-828-5539, the Homicide Tipline at 954-828-6677, or remain anonymous and 
contact Broward Crimestoppers at 954-493-TIPS. Any information leading to an arrest may be 
eligible for a reward.  
 
ORIGINAL 7.9.24: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department (FLPD) is investigating a shooting that 
occurred on Monday, July 8th, at approximately 7:55 p.m. This incident occurred near the 800 block 
of Northwest 10th Terrace in the city of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

FLPD responded to the location after receiving multiple 911 calls as well as a ShotSpotter alert 
regarding the shooting. Upon arrival, officers located multiple victims suffering from gunshot 
wounds, including a two-year-old child. Preliminary investigation revealed it was a drive-by shooting 
and the unknown suspect(s) immediately left the area. 
 

One adult female was pronounced dead on scene and one adult male was pronounced dead at the 
hospital. Two other adults and the child were treated for non-life threatening injuries. Information 
was initially received regarding a possible sixth victim however that information was determined to 
be inaccurate, and the final number of victims involved in this incident remains at five.  
 

The adult female victim has been identified as Tiarra Holliday, B/F, DOB 3/3/1996, a resident of the 
city of Plantation. The adult male victim has been identified as Sheldon Lawrence, B/M, 9/13/1978, 
a resident of the city of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

This investigation is ongoing, and detectives urge anyone with information to contact Detective 
Jackie Sanchez at 954-828-5931, the Homicide Tipline at 954-828-6677, or remain anonymous and 
contact Broward Crimestoppers at 954-493-TIPS.  

 
### 

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/v362f6wrvrvbjfkwyrjwb/24-120589-Surveillance-Video.mp4?rlkey=96a3bp1kyok16wqcj9ffud35t&st=dmj1831k&dl=0

